
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT  

EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 

 

NOTICE OF JULY 4TH HOLIDAY COURT CLOSING 

 

All offices of the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Eastern District of 
Michigan will be closed on the following days:  

• Friday, July 2, 2021  

• Monday, July 5, 2021  

 

Dated: June 29, 2021      Todd M. Stickle  
Clerk of Court 


